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March 15, 2014 
 
Brian P. Ackerman, PhD 
Department of Psychology 
University of Delaware 
 
Dear Dr. Ackerman, 
 
The Department of Biological Sciences approves the move of the Neuroscience major in your department 
from provisional to permanent status.  The faculty recognize this is an important major that benefits the 
undergraduate students and as well as the research initiative on campus.  Many of our courses are required 
or listed as electives for this program and we will continue to support these students in our curriculum. 
 
I look forward to seeing the Neuroscience program grow on the University of Delaware campus and am 
happy that Biological Sciences can be part of it. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Professor and Chair 
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